
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: October 24, 2017 
 
Re:   Playground Equipment Purchase Update - 2013 Bond 
 

As previously discussed with the Board, many elementary schools are now left 
with limited playground equipment due to the removal of playground equipment 
for student safety concerns. I would like to update the Board on the progress of 
the Playground Committee’s plan to purchase replacement equipment in K-6 
buildings at the next Committee of the Whole on Monday, November 6, 2018. 
Please add this to the agenda.  Thank you. 
 

  
PF/ko 
 
c: Board of Education 

 
  


